FrREDERICK W. LLANG
TaAx & EsTATE COUNSELLOR
214 GRANT BUILDING

ATLANTA 8, GEORGIA

Jan 15, 1945

Dr; PForrest C, Allen
University of Kansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

As per your alr mail of the eleventh I am sending
a Normalizer to:

JOs., A. Harmon, Basketbsll Coach
New Ulm hLigh School
New Ulm, Minn,

1 am not sending it C.0.D. but am mailing him

% bill. The same working agreement still holds
good.

Kindest regards.
oincerely yours,

Frederick W, TLang



